
Attachment 4 

Planning Activity 

 

There have been four planning decisions since the previous meeting 

1) Samuel Smiths advertised their intention to remove four trees at the Royal Oak as required 

under the Conservation Area procedures. This was supported by the Parish Council subject 

to the wall fronting Main Street being reinstated. Permission was duly granted the decision 

notice including a requirement for the wall to be reinstated. 

2) An emergency application for removal of a tree affect by Dutch Elm disease in the church 

yards was submitted by the Parochial Church Council of Holly Trinity Church in accordance 

with Conservation Area procedures. No objections were received and permission was 

granted 

3) Notice of intention to remove the Sliver Birch trees fronting onto the highway between 2 

and 4 Penny Hill Lane was given and duly advertised. No representations were received and 

permission was granted. 

4) Application was made for permission to change the outer finishing material for 4 Penny Hill 

Lane from stone to brick. This was granted. 


